COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1l4th September, 1936,

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 9th instant
advising duplicate copies of a part plan shewing the shell
expansion in way of the oil fuel bunker and the web frame proposeq

for Messrs, Howaldtswerke's Yard No, 758,.8nd.as these plans
SRR SEPTRR £onr

have not yet come to hand T have wired you todsy as follows:=

"HOWALDTSWERKE 756 REFERRING TO YOUR LETTER OF 9TH
"SEPTEMBER SHELL EXPENSION IN WAY OF BUNKERS PLANS NOT
"RECEIVED FORWARD PLANS"

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

A. Chisholm, Esq,,

HAMBURG,




MARCONIGRAM
CABLEGRAM sent to the Surveyor at._ HAMBURG

o
Dated 14.9.36,

Department.
TRANSLATION.
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